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Question for written answer P-005101/2014 

to the Commission 
Rule 117 

Amelia Andersdotter (Verts/ALE) 

Subject: Data retention, BEREC and the Swedish Post and Telecom Authority 

The Swedish Post and Telecom Authority (PTS) states in a press release that, following the ruling by 
the Court of Justice of the European Union on the Data Retention Directive, it will not take measures 
to uphold retention rules based on the directive1. 

1. Has BEREC been informed thereof? If so, when can the Swedish regulatory authority expect a 
reply or comment from BEREC? 

2. On what legal basis would BEREC take note of and/or act on this information? 

                                                      
1  https://www.pts.se/sv/Nyheter/Telefoni/2014/PTS-kommer-inte-i-nulaget-att-vidta-atgarder-utifran-

datalagringsreglerna/ 


